
CORRESPONDENCE 
11/5/2019 ., 

ELEVEn 
DOCUMENT NO. 10744-2019 

•• 
October 25, 2019 

Adam Teitzman 
Office of Commission Clerk - Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket: 20190061 

Dear Mr. Teitzman, 

At ?-Eleven reducing our carbon footprint is important. While we've taken big steps 
over recent years through strategic investments in several areas of energy and 
sustainability, we also look to our local utilities to provide programs that will help us as 
we work to ensure our environmental impact is minimized in the communities our 
customers and employees live and play within. 

That is why ?-Eleven is supporting Florida Power and Lights recent proposal to add 
more clean energy to Florida's electrical grid through their SolarTogether proposal 
(Docket# 20190061 ). 

As a large national customer with a significant footprint in your company, we value our 
partner with FP&L and see this opportunity as easy to manage and implement within 
your state. If approved, the SolarTogether program would support ?-Eleven 
sustainability goals with over 500 ?-Eleven locations within the FP&L coverage area . 

?-Eleven supports FPL's SolarTogether proposal. Please give the proposal your full 
consideration. 

Thank you, 

Ann Scott 
Sr. Director of Energy, Engineering and Store Planning 
E-mail : Ann scott2@7-11.com 

3200 Hackberry Rd., Irving TX 75063 
Mailing Address: PO Box 711 , Dallas, TX 75221-0711 
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